
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SALEM PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the 
Salem School Committee will 

hold a Public Hearing on 
the Superintendent’s Recommendation  

to Dissolve the Nathaniel Bowditch School  
and  

Relocate the Horace Mann Laboratory School  
to the 79 Wilson Street Location 

Monday, February 12, 2018 
at 6:30 p.m. in the School 
Committee Chambers at 
Collins Middle School 
29 Highland Avenue 
Salem, MA. 01970 

This hearing is held in 
accordance with M.G.L. 
Chapter 71 Section 38N 

 
Mayor Kimberley Driscoll 


